
 

 

Date: 09/01/2025 
To 
The BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street, Mumbai-400001 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
Sub.:  Intimation on seeking extension of time from the NCD holders for payment of 

defaulted Interest / Principal amount on NCDs  
 
Ref.:   BSE SCRIP CODE: 513629 -Tulsyan NEC Limited 
 
With reference to the subject captioned above and in continuation to our earlier intimation dated 
January 08, 2025, we wish to inform you that the Company has sought to reschedule the interest 
and Principal redemption time lines to suit current market conditions and are in discussion with the 
NCD holders. The Company has today received confirmation from the NCD holders that the 
company’s request is under active consideration.   
 
The Company expects to receive the final confirmation within a fortnight. Such confirmation would 
cure the existing default and the Company will not be in default thereafter. 
 
Kindly take the above information on your record and oblige. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Tulsyan NEC Limited 

 
Parvati Soni 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
 


